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Hi Veva and Deborah,
Thank you for assisting me with my questions last week.  I am 
anxious to get back on track with this project. I am including a 
new timeline for work on the City and County of Broomfield's 
WCP.  It will take about two weeks for me to gather data to 
update the graphs and charts in the plan (they were last created 
with 2007 data).  The text will also be revised based on analysis 
of the new data.  Then I will send it through the review chain 
here. My best guess at a new timeline for 2011 submittal is:
 
March 30, Finish 2011 Draft WCP
April 15, Public Works Admin review, comment, revise as needed
April 29, City Manager's Office review, comment, revise as 
needed
May 6, Submit to CWCB staff for review, comment, revise as 
needed
June 14, submit to Broomfield City Council for consideration.  If 
approved,
June 16, submit to CWCB for consideration. 
 
I have just prepared and submitted an invoice to our billing 
department for partial grant reimbursement for consulting work 
performed on the grant in 2007-2008.  You should receive the 
invoice and the required back up invoices from Leonard Rice 
Engineers by the end of this week.  Please let me know if you have 
any questions.  Thanks again for your help!
 
Best wishes,
Kathy 
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Kathy Schnoor 
Environmental Services Superintendent 
City and County of Broomfield 
1 DesCombes Drive 
Broomfield, CO 80020 
303.438.6363


 
ü  Please consider the environment before printing this email.
 





